2023/2024 School Notice No.7
Jordan Road Government Primary School
15.9.2023
Dear Parents,

Matters concerning the Regulations of Borrowing and Returning Books

In order to encourage students to read actively and develop good reading habits, the library
will open during the recess for students to read and borrow books. In order to build students’ sense
of responsibility and ensure proper management of the books, students should follow the

regulations below:

1. Each book is borrowed for one week and students must return books on time.
(Holidays are not counted)

9. After borrowing books, students should keep the books properly to avoid any
damage.

3. If any student is required to take a leave for more than one week the books must be
returned before the leave takes effect.

4. If a student repeatedly violates the above rules and fails to improve, the student's
library service will be suspended.

5.  If the borrowed book is lost or seriously damaged, the students must purchase the
same book for replacement or compensate according to the price.

In order to prevent students from being punished due to overdue, damaged or lost books,
please remind your children to take good care of the books, return the books on time and keep the
books properly. If you have any inquiries about the above library rules, please contact Mr. Ng Sing-
chuen of the library at 2332 4249.
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*Parents please sign the e-Notice on or before September 19 (Tuesday). 0

(Chow Mei Chun)
Headmistress
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2023/2024 School Notice No.7
Jordan Road Government Primary School
Reply Slip
Dear Headmistress, Date:

Matters concerning the Regulations of Borrowing and Returning Books
I have read the School Notice No.7 and I fully understand its content.

Class: Student’s Name: ( ) Parent’s Signature:

Parent’s Name:




